
 

 

 

 

 

Parent Bulletin 

March 2023 

 Message from Headteacher 

Mrs Carr 

As we come to the end of a 

very busy term I would like to 

say a huge thank you to stu-

dents and their families. The 

hard work, commitment and 

focus is truly inspiring. As you 

are aware we have had OFSTED in this half term who conducted their inspec-

tion. We expect the report to be published in the weeks following the Easter 

break. I hope students and their families have a nice, restful break. We look for-

ward to welcoming students back into school on Monday 17th April 2023. 

Easter half term: 

Monday 3rd April 2023-Friday 14th April 2023 

 

 

 

We wish a peaceful and happy 

month to all our families that 

are observing Ramadan. 



 

 

 

 

 

What is my child learning?  

At Royds Hall, we are extremely proud to have a broad, balanced and ambi-
tious curriculum in place. So you are able to see exactly what your child will 
study in each subject, every half term please find our Programmes of Study  on 
the school website at the following link: Royds Hall, A SHARE Academy - Pro-
grammes of Study  

Careers and Curriculum 

Pathway into Healthcare 

https://www.roydshall.org/page/?title=Programmes+of+Study&pid=46
https://www.roydshall.org/page/?title=Programmes+of+Study&pid=46


Royd’s Hall is dedicated to offering students an ar-

ray of extra-curricular opportunities that allow stu-

dents to hone their skills in areas of interest, make 

new friends and try new experiences.  

The full timetable of extra curricular clubs is on our 

website. www.roydshall.org 

As you will see, we currently conduct sporting 

clubs both at lunch and after school. Popular 

amongst students is football and basketball that 

both take place after school on a Monday and Net-

ball that takes place after school on Wednesdays. For those also trying to im-

prove fitness and stamina, there is running club after school on Wednesdays. 

Drama club is on Mondays and KS3 Art club takes place every week on a Thurs-

day. New this term, we also offer Photography Club on Mondays, and Choir on 

Fridays! 

We have worked hard to incorporate clubs that students have expressed an in-

terest in; Warhammer club is on Thursdays, Retro gaming on Wednesdays and 

Python programming on Fridays – all after school too!  

Extra Curricular—so much on offer! Check it out below!  

Year 10 Fire FIT! 

Our Year 10 young firefighters are back in action! West Yorkshire Fire Service’s 

‘FireFit’ programme encourages young 

people to work together to succeed. This 

high energy course uses practical fire-

fighting activities to develop and stretch 

their ability to work together and over-

come challenges. Determination and emo-

tional resilience are explored, promoted 

and celebrated. More updates to come!  



Messages and Notices 

Parent Queries 

We are working extremely hard to support, teach and inspire all students in 

all areas. If you contact school, please may we ask for consideration in rec-

ognising the time constraints under which members of staff in schools work 

and to please allow the school a reasonable amount of time to respond to 

non-emergency problems/queries. To assist with this, may we ask parents to 

email royds.office@sharemat.co.uk or the relevant member of staff directly.  

Thank you  

Kirklees Winter Coat Scheme 

If you have requested a coat through the above scheme, 

these will be delivered to the school and sorted during 

Easter break. We will call the relevant parents when the 

coats are ready for collection. Thank you 

Year 7 Parents' Evening 

Parents' evening will be held on Thursday 27th April 3:30pm - 6:30pm for 

parents/carers of Year 7 students. To book your appointments, please follow 

the link:    https://

 

Safety Message 

To keep our students safe, we ask that if you bring your 

child to school by car, you drop them outside the school 

grounds, parking legally & safely, they can then walk up 

the drive to school. If you have no choice but to enter 

the school grounds we ask that you keep to the speed limit of 5mph. 

Appointments during school time 
If your child has an appointment during school hours, please contact attend-
ance to make them aware and remind students of the time to come to re-
ception to sign out. Thank you 



Student Alumni 

Huddersfield Literature  Festival! 



PLEASE NOTE SAFEGUARDING CHECKS HAVE NOT BEEN CARRIED OUT 

BY SCHOOL 

Cricket Junior Open Night 



 Football Fun Camp 

 

PLEASE NOTE SAFEGUARDING CHECKS HAVE NOT BEEN CARRIED 

OUT BY SCHOOL 



Irish Dance Holiday Club 

PLEASE NOTE SAFEGUARDING CHECKS HAVE NOT BEEN CAR-

RIED OUT BY SCHOOL 



Celebrating culture week!  

Students have participated in some fabulous activities this week to 

focus and celebrate culture. We are extremely proud and excited to 

be able to see students dressed today in clothing they feel express-

es the culture which is important to them. Well done and thank 

you to students and their families! Wonderful!   


